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Submission from  to the Inquiry Into Volunteering in Queensland. 

 

 

 

 

22.02.2025 

 

Dear Committee, 

 

I volunteer at our local church on a regular basis for at least two days a week. Sometimes more. 

 

I find the mandatory regulatory requirement for all volunteers to undertake on an annual basis 

OH&S training to be excessive.  

 

Having done it once I do not need to do it again and especially on an annual basis.  

 

This legal requirement is excessive and burdensome and needs to be changed. 

 

Regards 

 

 




